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The Editor
Hindustan Times
New Delhi

Subject: Need for a public campaign to clean Yamuna river

Dear Editor,

I am Shilpa S, a member of NGO Sargam. I am writing to you in order to highlight the declining situation of the river Yamuna.

The city of Delhi is getting polluted water from the Yamuna river. The residents are being blamed for this. They pollute the river with muck, dirt, and garbage. The river water is filled with waste materials, plastic, bacteria, and chemicals. It is not in good condition for consumption. The public has been trying for a Water Treatment Plant. Still, the authorities have not responded to the continual requests.

Therefore, I request you to highlight the issue in your newspaper and generate public interest. We all have to come forward to set up the plant in the area.

Thanking You,

Yours sincerely,

Shilpa S.
Member Sargam.

